
KRAGERO TOWNSHIP 
NOTICE OF 

PRIMARY ELECTION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY 

GIVEN: To the Electors of 

the Township of Kragero in 

the County of Chippewa, 

State of Minnesota that a 

Primary Election will be held 

August 12, 2024. 

Ballots will be mailed to 

registered voters in this 

precinct approximately 30 

days before the election. You 

may mail your ballot back or 

drop it off at your polling 

place on Election Day. 

You vote at: 

Chippewa County Auditor 

/Treasurer’s Office 

629 N 11th Street St. 

Montevideo, MN 56265 

          Kelly Nielsen, Clerk 

                  Kragero Township 
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